

Newsletter 4 December 2017

Milestones achieved since September:

✓ The team has expanded again: a warm welcome to our **three student** researchers:



Lauren



Rachael



Tamsin

√ We presented our work at two conferences



Katerina, and colleague Eva, in sunny LA



✓✓ AND we have now recruited 26 participants – we are almost half-way to our target!!



Newsletter 4, December 2017

Meet the SUPERB team:

Prof Katerina Hilari is leading the study



Dr Becky Moss

Our **other researchers** are:





Dr Nick Behn is the main researcher

F

Katie Monelly



Cecile Bremont is our administrator



Dr Abi Roper

What is SUPERB?

SUPERB is a **research study which** aims to find out what helps people **adjust** and **get on with life** after **stroke and aphasia**

Why are we doing the research?

People have emotional needs after stroke and aphasia

We **don't know enough** about these needs and we want to know what **helps**

What will happen? SUPERB researchers will:

- visit 60 people with aphasia at home
- ask **questions** about how they are **feeling** and how they are **getting on** with things.

Who are we working with?

London boroughs of Camden, Islington, Tower Hamlets and Hackney

Five hospitals:

Homerton
National Hospital
for Neurology and
Neurosurgery
Royal Free
Royal London
UCLH

Star site this newsletter:

The speech and language therapists of Camden and Islington

👉 🁚 🎓 for supporting our recruitment drive 🌟 🊖

Merry Christmas to all our collaborators and participants
Please let us know how we can support your work with SUPERB
superbadmin@city.ac.uk

SUPERB is funded by:



And sponsored by:

